
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

SCHOOL REORGANISATION  
PROPOSAL TO ESTABLISH A NEW ADDITIONAL RESOURCE BASE FOR PUPILS WITH SOCIAL EMOTIONAL AND 
MENTAL HEALTH AND COMMUNICATION INTERACTION DIFFICULTIES AT WEST BOLDON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 that South Tyneside Council 
intends to make a prescribed alteration to West Boldon Primary School from Monday 6th January 2025.  West Boldon 
Primary School is a mainstream community school.  
 
It is proposed to establish a permanent 13-place additional resource base for pupils with social emotional and mental 
health and communication and interaction needs. The base will be located within the main body of the school and will 
cater for pupils aged 5 to 11 years old.  
 
It is intended that the school will make special educational needs provision that is recognised by the local education 
authority as reserved for SEN pupils.  
  
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. The complete proposal is published on the Council’s website at: 
 
https://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/WestBoldonProposal 
 
Copies can also be requested by: 
 
telephoning 0191 424 6488 or by emailing: sen@southtyneside.gov.uk 
 
Any person may object to or make comments on the proposal by writing to West Boldon Primary School Consultation, 
South Tyneside Council, Town Hall & Civic Offices, Westoe Road, South Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL or by email to 

sen@southtyneside.gov.uk 
 
Comments and objections should be sent by no later than Tuesday 5th November 2024. 
 
  
Stuart Easingwood 
Director of Children’s Service 
South Tyneside Council 
Tuesday 8th October 2024 
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